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Harco Receives Quality Partner Award from Maytag® 
Commercial Laundry  
 
ST. JOSEPH, Mich. (July 13, 2017)—Maytag® Commercial Laundry recently 
presented Harco Co. Ltd., Mississauga, Ontario, Canada, with the Quality 
Partner Award at its 58th Annual Meeting in Las Vegas. The honor praises a 
customer for its partnership, support and extraordinary performance. 
 
“The past year was not void of challenges, but Harco remained steadfast, 
demonstrating outstanding loyalty and dedication to the Maytag® Commercial 
brand, and the industry,” said Trey Northrup, general manager of Maytag® 
Commercial Laundry. “We’re fortunate to have a great relationship with Bob 
Stevens, Rob Jackson and their team, and we look forward to the 
accomplishments we can achieve together in 2017.”   
 
“As a long-standing partner of Maytag® Commercial Laundry, we feel honored to 
be recognized for this award,” said Robert Jackson, co-principal of Harco Co. 
Ltd. “We’re proud of what we accomplished this past year, and look forward to 
providing our customers with outstanding products, support, service and 
continued excellence.”  
 
Harco was founded in 1961 and has been a Maytag® Commercial Laundry 
distributor since 1984. The company is a four-time winner of the Fred Maytag 
and Red Carpet Service® Excellence Awards. 
 
Co-owners, Jackson and Stevens, as well as Malcolm Caldwell and Tony Polegri 
were present to accept the award. 
 
For more information about Harco, visit harcoco.com. 
 
About Maytag® Commercial Laundry 
Maytag® Commercial Laundry offers a full range of commercial washers and 
dryers to the coin, multi-housing and on-premises markets through a global 
network of independent commercial laundry distributors. Maytag® Commercial 
Laundry is dedicated to solution-driven products, with a focus on producing 
innovative and dependable washers and dryers for the commercial laundry 
market. 

For more information, call 800-662-3587 or visit maytagcommerciallaundry.com. 


